From: Katherine Lapinski [mailto:klapinski@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 1:47 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Andersen, Mark
Subject: Kate Lapinski, Travel for Digital Inclusion Award

Hello Steve, 

Just a follow up email to say that I was in Dallas May 1/2, to accept the award.  Next Century Cities who gave us the award paid for my airfare and hotel.  

Please let me know if there's anything else you need. 

Have a great weekend, 

Kate. 

Kate Lapinski | Learning & Economic Advancement
Harold Washington Library Center | Chicago Public Library
